
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

For Immediate Release      

August 8, 2018 

 

Join Us for a Pahrump Veterans’ Forum!   
 

(Reno, NV) – The Nevada Department of Veterans Services (NDVS) will be in Pahrump 

to host a special evening of information as well as conversation. If you have served in 

the U.S. Armed Forces, we want to hear from you! 

 

The event will be held on Wednesday, August 29 from 6:00-8:00 PM at the Bob Rudd 

Community Center, located 150 NV-160 in Pahrump, Nevada.  

 

You will learn about services, benefits and resources available to you and your family. 

NDVS also wants to hear your thoughts on veterans’ issues of concern to you. The 

Disabled American Veterans (DAV)Chapter 15 and DAV Auxiliary Unit 15 will be 

providing food and beverage.  

 

Bring your spouse and bring your thoughts and concerns that are of interest to the 

veteran community in Pahrump.  

 

For more information contact Greg Cronce at cronceg@veterans.nv.gov.  
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